
Tony & Liz Sharp Swan 57

We are extremely impressed with our new Autoprop, which we fitted last
spring onto our Swan 57.  It was increased our speed under power – we
cruise at about 1650 rpm – from an average of 6.4 to an astonishing 7.9
knots!  In addition to the obvious speed gain, this has made a tremendous
difference to our performance in motor-sailing to windward, as well as our
range – both important to us since we are sailing around the world.

We would also like to thank you for your very prompt attention last
summer to a problem, which we thought might relate to our new propeller
installation.  Your immediate help allowed us to quickly ascertain that the
fault lay elsewhere, and so deal with it with minimum loss of time, which
we much appreciated.

So many thanks to both you and Autoprop!


